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THE INSTITUTE OF ACTUARIES 

MESSAGE FROM 
AMERICAN ACTUARIAL BODIES 

At a joint meeting on 8 November 1945, the Actuarial Society 

of America and the American Institute of Actuaries adopted 

unanimously a Resolution of fraternal greetings and con- 

gratulations to the members of the Institute of Actuaries and 

of the Faculty of Actuaries. 

The Resolution has been sent in the form of an engrossment, 

which is reproduced here in facsimile. 

The Council has conveyed to the two Sister-Bodies the warm 

thanks of the Institute for this signal mark of sympathy and 

encouragement. In due course the new home of the Institute 

will afford a place of honour to the engrossment. Meanwhile it 

is being hung in the Committee Room in Staple Inn Buildings. 
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